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Dear All, 
 
It has been a real joy to have everyone back 
this week after our two-week break.  The 
children have been engaged and enthusiastic 
and full of energy! 
 
Thank you to everyone who is adhering to our 
changes (face covering, social distancing etc.) 
regarding Covid, we really do appreciate your 
cooperation. 
 
It is Children in Need next Friday (13th), so the 
children can wear something spotty for a small 
donation to such a worthy cause.  
 
A reminder of Google Classroom logins will be 
sent out early next week – we will be using this 
in class too to get children familiar with it and 
offers an ideal platform for homework etc.   
 
As always, if there is anything you need us from 
please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a 
line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  Enjoy 
your weekend. 
 
Emma Barker 
 
 
 

TERM 2 – 6th November 2020 
 

 

 
We are looking to recruit a School Cleaner. 
Required ASAP. 
 
This role will be working 7.5 hours per week. Term 
time only.  
 

A vacancy has arisen within our friendly, 
village school for a cleaner. Duties will involve 
cleaning to a high standard, which is 
essential, but particularly so during the 
current situation with Covid-19. Main duties 
include vacuuming, mopping, cleaning toilets, 
emptying bins, thorough cleaning of high 
touch surfaces and any other tasks which 
may be required.  
 
1.5 hours per day between the hours of 3:30pm – 
5:00pm, Monday to Friday.   

Offers of employment will be subject to 
satisfactory references and Disclosure and 
Barring Service clearance 
 
The job description and an application form 
are available from recruitment@theplt.org.uk 

 
Closing date:  16th November 2020 

 
Proposed Interview Date: 19th November 2020 

with view to starting ASAP 
 

 
 

 
 
We are now able to offer personal tours of for 
any parents and children wishing to join our 
lovely school. Please email the school at 
info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk to arrange a visit.  
 

 
 
We have a couple of vacancies on our 
academy council. If you are passionate 
about education and our community, or 
know someone who is, then please 
contact the office or email 
info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk for more 
information. Meetings are held in the 
evening, once a term and at the moment 
via Zoom. Previous experience is not 
required.  
 

 
 
Despite restrictions, our brilliant PTFA have 
been creative with other exciting and 
imaginative ways to raise funds that really do 
have an impact on the children at Pawlett. 
The personalised Christmas items have 
proved to be a great success and something 
to treasure for years to come.  
 

STAFF VACANCY  
 

SCHOOL TOURS 
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PTFA NEWS  
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They organised a spooky competition for the 
children at PPSA, the standard of entries was 
very high which made the judging extremely 
difficult, but after considerable time the 
winners are….. 
 
Overall – Alfie  
Runners Up – Louie and Arla  
 
Huge congratulations to them and a big thank 
you to our PTFA and everyone who entered. 

Congratulations to Marie Garnham and 
Emma Barker, the winners of our 100 club. 
There are still numbers available if you 
would like to join up.  It is £1 a month for 1 
number, money is paid up front for the year 
to the PTFA, and winners are drawn at the 
end of each month. Application forms are 
available from the office and friends and 
family can join in too.  

The annual Christmas hamper raffle is well 
under way. A list of food items to be donated 
is displayed on the school gate, please can 
we ask every family to contribute at least 1 
item where possible and bring to the school 
by Tuesday 10th November. Raffle tickets 
have gone out and if you would like more 
they are available from the school office.  

If you would like to join our wonderful, 
sociable and active PTFA please let us know 
– they are always looking for new members. 

 
Wednesday 11th November – Remembrance  
                                                Day 

Friday 13th November – Children in Need 
Monday 16th November – Odd Socks Day      
                     start of Anti-Bullying week 
Wednesday 25th November – flu   
                     vaccinations for all years  
Wednesday 2nd December – pupil photographs 
 
2020-2021 Term Dates 
 
Term 1: Wednesday 2nd September 2020 to      
             Thursday 15th October 2020 
Term 2: Monday 2nd November 2020 to  
             Friday 18th December 2020 
Term 3: Monday 4th January 2021 to  
             Friday 12th February 2021 
Term 4: Monday 22nd February 2021 to  
             Friday 1st April 2021 
Term 5: Monday 19th April 2021 to  
             Friday 28th May 2021  
Term 6: Monday 7th June 2021 to  
             Friday 16th July 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Well done to you all! 


